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                     November 9, 2021 
Hon. Senator Marsha Blackburn 
357 Dirksen Senate Office Building 
Washington, DC 20510 
 
Dear Senator Blackburn: 
 
Throughout the pandemic airline employees worked transporting essential medical personnel and 
supplies across the country and around the world. Today, due to vaccine mandates, we are faced 
with an untenable decision:  violate our sincerely held faith or medical advice or lose our 
employment.   
 
After the 9/11 terrorist attacks, airline employees were hailed as heroes for getting back in the skies 
and returning glory to America’s aviation industry.  Twenty years later we again face tyranny.  The 
Biden Administration’s Executive Order mandating vaccinations emboldens our company’s likely 
illegal reasonable accommodation of unpaid, indefinite leave.  As we head into the busy holiday 
travel season, staff shortages plague the airline industry. Grounding healthy workers is not the way 
to restore America and will have a detrimental impact on our nation’s travel system. Meanwhile, our 
nation, our liberties, our bodily integrity, and our rights to pray to the God of our choice are under 
attack.   
 
Airline Employees 4 Health Freedom represents thousands of United Airlines employees who 
strongly support the Keeping Our Covid-19 Heroes Employed Act.  Your bill will save essential 
airline workers from being fired due to President Biden’s sweeping vaccine mandate.  It is our 
pleasure to support you in your critical work. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Captain Laura Cox 
Captain Sherry Walker 
Danielle Runyan 
Airline Employees 4 Health Freedom 
Co-founders 
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